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Former Husband Arrested for Elizabeth Sullivan’s Murder 
 

San Diego-On October 14 2014, 32-year old Elizabeth Sullivan was reported missing to 
the San Diego Police Department.  She was last seen in the area of Liberty Station.  
Missing Person and Homicide Detectives conducted an extensive investigation, but were 
unable to locate Elizabeth.   

On October 6, 2016, an unidentified female’s body was found in the San Diego Bay along 
2600 Farragut Road.  The body was later identified to be Elizabeth Sullivan and it was 
determined she was a victim of murder.   

San Diego Homicide Detectives continued their investigation and identified the suspect in 
Elizabeth’s murder to be her former husband, Matthew Sullivan.  Matthew and Elizabeth 
were married at the time of her murder.  Detectives obtained a homicide warrant for 
Matthew’s arrest last week.  This morning local authorities arrested Matthew outside of 
his residence in Wyoming, Delaware.  He was booked into a local jail and will be 
transported back to San Diego after extradition proceedings.   

 

 

 

 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 
531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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